
C.A.R.E. 
COALITION FOR ACCOUNTABILITY, RESPECT AND EXCELLENCE 

   

 

Oct 22, 2017  

 

TUSD Governing Board Members 

1010 E. Tenth St.  

Tucson, Arizona 85719  

 

Dear Governing Board, 

       We kindly request that you postpone the item about the Superintendent Goals from your 

agenda set for Oct 23, 2017 until a later meeting. We also suggest that the goals include student 

achievement as well as incorporate all the work that went in to the superintendent search 

process.  We do hope that you honor our request to postpone this item and make the item 

available to allow for community input in a good faith move of transparency and respect for 

those you serve.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Coalition for Accountability, Respect and Excellence  

 

CC Dr. Trujillo 

 

EMAIL   care4tusd@gmail.com 

WEBSITE  http://fb.me/care4tusd 
 


